STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
ARTESIA DISTRICT OFFICE

GARY E. JOHNSON JENNIFER SALISBURY
GOVERNOR CABINET SECRETARY

October 30, 1996

Plains Radio Petroleum Co
P.0O. Box 1300
Amarillo TX 79105-1300

Re: Packer Leakage Test, Camel State #4, Ut A-6-9S-27E

This letter is regarding the annual packer leakage recently suhuitted
on the subject well.

According to our enterpretation of the test chart a leak is indicated.
The leak needs to be repaired within the next 30 days.

Please file notice of your intentions as soon as possible and notify
this office at least 24 hours prior to beginning work in order that
1t may be witnessed by OCD .

Your prampt attention to this matter will be appreciated. If you have
any questions please feel free to contact me.

Ray Smith
Deputy 0il & Gas Inspector V 3, ¢
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